
  
    

  

    

    

   

    
  

   

   

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
         

    

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
      

 
  
 

     
   

       
  

 

 

 
 

 

 

January Newsletter 
Message From The Principal: 

Happy New Year to all of our Charger families. 
I would like to wish you all a safe and healthy 
year to come. Our staff is excited to welcome 
back students for third quarter! Thank you so 
much for your support during our first part of the 
school year. I know we faced some unforeseen 
challenges and your support was and is so 
appreciated. 
As we begin the second half of our school year it 
will be important to continue being diligent 
about monitoring the health of our students and 
staff. We want to ensure all students and staff are 
symptom-free without the support of medication 
for at least 24 hours prior to returning to school. 
We want to be sure you know about our updated 
strategies that may affect your family.  Please 
take note of the following: 
-Quarantine periods for individuals testing
positive (as well as siblings in the same
household) will now be a minimum of 5 days.

-Families with students identified as ‘close
contacts’ will have the option to participate in
our expanded “Test to Stay” program or adhere
to the minimum 5 day quarantine period.

Please call the office with any questions you may 
have. 

Happy New Year! 

-Ms. Sullivan, Principal

Congratulations 
Mrs. Lie Wijaya and her 3rd grade class 

were adopted by the Delta Kappa Gamma 
Alpha Zeta Chapter of Casa Grande. The 
Casa Grande chapter will be donating 
their time to supporting this class in 
several ways including making supply 
donations, reading to the class, and 
spending time with students throughout 
the rest of the school year. We appreciate 
their dedication to our students! 

*Students are not allowed on campus
before 7:15 

First Bell: 7:55 AM 
Tardy Bell: 8:00 AM 

End of Day Bell: 2:45 PM 
Early Dismissal: 12:45 PM 

*Please call before 2:00 pm with any
transportation changes. 

Connect with Cholla 
Follow us on social media to stay up to 
date on important events and student

learning! 

Twitter: @CGChollaCharger 
Facebook: @ChollaCGESD 

Recess Equipment Needed 
We are in need of soccer balls, basketballs, and kickballs 
for students to use on our new courts and fields. If you are 
able to donate any of these items we would greatly 
appreciate it! 

Special Thanks To… 
*Our student council representatives and officers for modeling
our school expectation of being kind and hosting our Socks for
Santa Drive. They collected over 1000 pairs of socks that were
donated to our local shelters!

*Cholla staff for hosting a drive through light show for our
families. We had over 250 families attend. We would like to
thank all the families who attended and the staff who worked
hard to make the event a success. We were able to collect 200
additional pairs of socks to donate.

Bell Schedule 

Save The Date 
January 3-No School, Teacher In-
Service/Work Day 

January 4-Return to School 

January 7-Report cards sent home 

January 12-Early Dismissal 

January 17-No School, Martin 
Luther King Day 

January 26- Early Dismissal 

Lunch Schedule 
K– 10:40
1st-10:50
2nd-11:10
3rd-11:20
4th-11:40
5th-11:50




